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Comments: I am writing to express my support for opening all forest service trails to class 1 e-bikes. As an avid

mountain bike rider, I have had nothing but respectful encounters with e-bike riders, and have several friends for

whom I'd consider these devices life altering for the better. They allow those who might otherwise find the sort of

mountain biking inaccessible, to not only participate, but often to improve their quality of life. 

 

Anyone who expresses that class 1 e-bikes are noisy or recklessly fast has obviously had limited if any direct

experience with them. On any given day on the trails, I'd be far more concerned by members of the local high

school mountain bike team than someone on an e-bike. 


